
Miley  Cyrus  and  Patrick
Schwarzenegger Post PDA Pics

By Jessica DeRubbo

It looks like things with Miley Cyrus and her new beau Patrick
Schwarzenegger are heating up! One night after Cyrus’ ‘Miley’s
Twisted Mind’ themed birthday bash, the pair were spotted back
on the town celebrating Dakota Gomez’s big day, according to
UsMagazine.com. It seems there was a photo booth available at
the party, because Gomez posted some goofy tongue-out shots of
Cyrus and Schwarzenegger to his Instagram.

What are some ways to capture young love?

Cupid’s Advice:
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It’s important to remember the days you were young and in
love, and Cupid has some advice on ways to do it:

1. Scrapbook: Scrapbooking may seem like a “mom” thing to do,
but you won’t regret taking the time to put your photos and
momentos together in an album for later viewing when you’re
older.

Related: Miley Cyrus is Dating Patrick Schwarzenegger

2. Social media: This is the most trendy way to capture your
love. Take cute pics of yourselves at romantic restaurants or
at the top of a rollercoaster, and then post those snaps to
Instagram, Twitter, or Facebook. A couple years down the line,
you can use your Timehop app to remember the good times!

Related:  Miley  Cyrus  Celebrates  Birthday  with  Patrick
Schwarzenegger

3. Video: Sometimes capturing your love on video can really
bring back the memories more than a photo ever could. For
instance, make sure there’s a videographer at your wedding so
you can re-live the big day whenever you want!

What are some other ways to capture young love? Share your
thoughts below.
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